


More documents made available in the rate case show repetitive audit findings
and indicate CLWD entered into a lease agreement with the Kentucky
Association of Counties without PSC permission. Perhaps if commissioners
received required training, they would not have been caught unaware of this
and could offer more in the direction of management.

As a customer of CLWD in Crittenden County who works in the City of Marion, which
has had its own water issues and is slated to eventually receive all of its water from
the rural water district, the current state of the utility is concerning. For any
community, its health and livelihood is dependent upon potable water. 
 
As an elected official in county government, I understand expenses of providing
public services grow exponentially every day. I do not bemoan being asked to keep
up with those costs as a paying customer of CLWD, but I do expect more efficient
management so it does not feel like money is needlessly circling the drain.
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
 
Daryl K. Tabor
Marion, Ky.



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2024-00278

*Crittenden-Livingston County Water District
620 East Main Street
P. O. Box 495
Salem, KY  42078

*Ariel Baker
Kentucky Rural Water Association
Post Office Box 1424
1151 Old Porter Pike
Bowling Green, KY  42102-1424

*Robert K. Miller
Straightline Kentucky LLC
113 North Birchwood Ave.
Louisville, KY  40206

*Tony Travis
Commissioner
Crittenden-Livingston County Water District
620 East Main Street
P. O. Box 495
Salem, KY  42078




